
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Tours of School will be held for parents seeking admission to school for 

their child in September 2025. These will be taken by the Headteacher, 

and parents will have the opportunity to ask questions. 

 

Information Evening on Thursday 26th September at 6:30p.m. followed 

by a tour of Reception. 

 

 

School Tours available at 9:30am on: 

 

30th September 

 

7th October 

 

14th October 

 

4th November 

 

11th November 

 

18th November 

 

25th November 

 

Ring 01253 722014 to book on a tour. 

Starting school in 2025?


